
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                  Term: Autumn 2             Topic: Is Anyone Out There 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
This terms topic has been ‘Is anyone out 

there’, we have been focussing on space and 

including this in all areas of our curriculum.  

 

In English this term we read ‘The Tiny 

Astronaut’ where we explored lots of different 

sensory experiences for each planet. Each 

week we have continued to learn about 

space through stories, songs and discussions. 

We have also been focussing on our early 

handwriting skills, continuing to work on our 

individual handwriting tasks and focussing on 

building our hand strength and dexterity with 

dough disco.  

 

In Maths we have been learning about 2D 

shapes. As a class we have been learning 

how to name shapes, using our voices and 

communication boards to recognise and 

describe shapes. We have looked at how to 

use shapes for a purpose, for example 

building a rocket. We have also enjoyed 

singing our very catchy shapes song! 

 

We have loved exploring the different holiday 

experiences that happen during the autumn 

and winter season, some of these have been 

bonfire night, thanksgiving and Halloween. In 

our bucket sessions we have focussed on 

celebrations, and we have continued to work 

on engaging in adult-led sessions and sitting in 

group for extended periods of time. 

 

It has been a fantastic term in Balmoral class, 

and we look forward to seeing everyone in 

the new year! We wish you all a lovely 

Christmas holiday. 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
Last day of term:  Thursday 19th December 2024 

INSET Day: Monday 6th January 2025 – No school 

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Last day of term: Friday 14th February 2025 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


